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What a terrific opportunity to help the critically endangered Southern Resident Orcas to truly thrive
again in the Puget Sound and surrounding area and for the cruise industry to improve their
environmental commitments by discontinuing all wastewater discharges in WA state waters. I hope
this MOU can provide a roadmap for what success could look like in other critical habitat areas for
various endangered marine wildlife. Kudos to the cruise ship industry for taking this important step.


